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September 3, 2020 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Petition for an Accounting Order for Costs Associated with the COVID-19 Public 

Health Emergency – UG-200479 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
On May 27, 2020, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade) filed in accordance with WAC 
480-07-370(3) its revised petition for an order approving deferral of costs associated with the 
COVID-19 public health emergency.   
 
After consultation with WUTC Staff, it was determined that Cascade inadvertently cited an 
incorrect reference to the WAC.  Enclosed is a revised petition citing the correct reference. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen        
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
 
Attachment: 
 
UG-200479-CNGC-Pet-Acct-09-03-2020r.pdf 
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